
Reception Medium Term planning – Term 4 

 

 

Traditional Tales and Down at the bottom of the garden  TTS – Talk Through Stories                 Wr – writing focus 

 

 
 Wk 1 wb. 19/2 Wk 2 wb.  26/2 Wk 3 wb. 4/3 Wk 4 wb. 11/3 Wk 5 wb. 18/3 Wk 6 wb. 25/3 

 
 

Literacy 

 
The Little red hen 
 
Wr – pancake instruction 
writing  

 
Goldilocks and the 3 bears 
 
Wr – sequence and retell 
story 
 
 

 
The 3 little pigs 
 
Wr – character description – 
wolf wanted poster 
 
WORLD BOOK DAY 

 
Beatrix Potter and other 
authors 
 
Wr – book review  
 
 

 
Minibeasts   
 
Wr – recount   
 
WORLD POERTY 
DAY/SHAKESPEAR WEEK  
 

 
Minibeasts  
 
Wr – minibeast riddle  
 
 

 
 

Phonics 

 
Phase 3 Mastery  

 
Phase 3 Mastery 

 
Phase 4 

 
Phase 4  

 
Phase 4  

 
Phase 4  

 
Mathematics 

 

Composition of 8 and 
calculating within 8 

  Composition of 8 and 
calculating within 8 

Composition of 9 and 
calculating within 9 

  Composition of 9 and 
calculating within 9 

Composition of 10 and 
calculating within 10 

  Composition of 10 and 
calculating within 10 

 
 

PSED 

Jigsaw – Healthy me 
Focus – Everybody’s body 
 

Jigsaw – Healthy me 
Focus – We like to move it 
move it 
 
 

Jigsaw –  
Focus – Food glorious food 

Jigsaw –  
Jigsaw – Healthy me 
Focus –sweet dreams 
 

Jigsaw – Healthy me 
Focus – keeping clean 
 
 

Jigsaw – Healthy me 
Focus – Stranger danger 
 
 

Expressive Arts and 
Design 

Craft and design: cutting skills 
 
Valentines Day Cards  
 

Craft and design: Threading 
skills 
 
 

Craft and design: Joining 
materials 
 
Mother’s Day cards  

Craft and design: paper 
snakes 

Craft and design: Flower 
designs 
 
Easter Card’s  

Craft and design: Collage 
flowers 
 

Understanding the World Signs of spring 
Welly walk  
Valentines day  
Shrove Tuesday  
 
Computing – mouse skills 

Signs of spring – matching 
mother and baby animals 
 
Computing – mouse skills 

Computing – mouse skills 
Mothers Day 

Computing – mouse skills 
SCIENCE WEEK 

Habitats  
 
Computing – mouse skills 

LIFE CYCLES  
 
 
Computing – mouse skills 

RE 
 

Discovery – Easter 
Focus – signs of spring 

Discovery – Easter 
Focus – spring into life 

Discovery – Easter 
Focus – a Christian 
celebration 

Discovery – Easter 
Focus – A Christian 
celebration 

Discovery – Easter 
Focus –  A celebration 

Exploring Easter – easter egg 
hunt – making cards  

Physical Education Get Set 4 PE: Dance – unit 1 Get Set 4 PE: Dance – unit 1 Get Set 4 PE: Dance – unit 1 Get Set 4 PE: Dance – unit 2 Get Set 4 PE: Dance – unit 2 Get Set 4 PE: Dance – unit 2  


